
KID'S EMBROIDING SET 

(Instructions in Japanese English) 

LET'S ENJOY HANDCRAFT SET! 

There is tremendous increases all over the world today that many 
Poeple again enjoying various handcrafts, and the center of 
these is the United States. 

One of these handcrafts, embroiding is the simplest that just 
consider coloring of threads, and yet you can produce beautiful 
Piece by making contrast of fablic and thread with technique of 
making bright and shade on the design. 

Gorgeousness of embroiding is really appearing to our modern 
sense. 

Once you learned the basic methods of embroiding, you can apply 
to many different ways to produce unique productions. You also 
can combine these methods to other type of handcrafts. This 
also brings you a enjoyment of working and producing something, 
which ready-made can not. 

~ROIDING 

6 different ways of basic methods is described here. You choose 
Colar of thread match to your fablic, then begin your embroiding, 
following your pattern. (Swan or any other animals & birds) 
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Let's use your brain a little bit, and make a beautiful Lily­
Yarn string. 
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Put your chose string for each nail and work for any length you 
like, then change to other color of thread if you like and 
continure Repeat this as long as you want to complete desired 
length of string. 

BEADS 

Here you find 5 colorer mixed beads set. String your chose 
beads, and put several pieces together, as you like. Make 
different colored strings into circle for your necklace. Let's 
make othes types of ornament yourself. Apply these principle 
methodes and make broach or bracelet, and any other thing as you 
like. 

With grateful acknOLJledgements to Mrs. L. Visser.) 
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